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Suspension of Hotel Shuttle Bus Service

Please be informed that the hotel shuttle bus service will be temporarily suspended

until 30 September 2020 (inclusive).

Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact our
Hotel Concierge at +852 3552-8331.

Please accept our sincere apologies for the inconvenience caused.
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